
 
ADDENDUM 
To:  Liquor Commissioners 
 
From:  Tracey Covert, City Clerk 
 
Date:  April 4, 2014 
 
Re: Liquor Commission Hearing of April 8, 2014 located in the Council Chambers, 

109 E. Olive St. 
 
Correction: 
 
 Notification of violation payment Initial Violation Hearing of SIRI, Inc., d/b/a 

Bloomington All Mart, located at 1804 S. Hershey Rd. Unit #2, currently holding 
an PAS liquor license which allows the sale of all types packaged alcohol for 
consumption off the premises seven (7) days a week. 

 
cc: Legal Dept. 
 
TC/rg 


